
Dear FCA Families, 

We have updated the FCA Reopening Plan document which can be found on our school website.  

The governor’s recent order required us to change our mask policy. The FCA mask policy is found in the 

reopening document.  The order included more exceptions than anticipated, possibly due to feedback 

from Superintendents across the state.  One exception allows for mask breaks when needed when 

students are seated and socially distanced.  

 

Changes to Note in the Following Sections of the Reopening Document: 

Student and Staff Mask Policy: 

We have updated the entire staff and student mask policy sections per the state of Ohio 

Director’s Order on August 13, 2020.   

Student Sick Policy: 

72 hour fever free changed to 24 hour fever free for non COVID-19 related illnesses. 

Positive COVID-19 Test Results: 

Local health department and CDC guidelines will be followed. 

 

 

 

 

 


